Durham City Neighbourhood Planning Forum meeting
9.00-9.19 am, 20 February 2018, Miners’ Hall

1. Welcome and apologies

Present: John Ashby, Pippa Bell, Sue Childs, Roger Cornwell (Chair), Ann Evans, Peter Jackson,
Matthew Phillips.

Apologies: John Lowe, David Miller, Angela Tracy, Ros Ward.
The meeting formally recorded that the meeting was quorate.

2. Notes of 13 February 2018

These were agreed.

3. Forum members to confirm or otherwise decisions of the Working Group as recorded in
the notes of its meeting on 6 February 2018

Confirmed.

4. Any Other Business

The announced closure of Marks & Spencer in the city centre will be placed on the agenda for the
monthly meeting of the Forum to be held at 6 pm on 22 February in the Committee Room in the
Miners’ Hall. Forum members will be advised by John A that the discussion is intended to
examine the implications for the Neighbourhood Plan, and that those members who wish to stay
after the Forum meeting closes to discuss other aspects and possible actions will be welcome to use
the room.

5. Date of next Forum meeting

Tuesday 27 February, 9.00 - 9.15 am (or whenever the Forum meeting ends), Miners’ Hall. Pippa
Bell, Ann Evans and Matthew Phillips gave their apologies for this meeting.

The meeting closed at 9.19 am



